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Dear Year 7 Trinitarians and families,  

 

It is so exciting that we are able to welcome you back to school full time on Monday 7th September. As I am sure you can 

understand there have been a few changes at school to ensure we are all kept safe as a result of the Covid Pandemic. Year 8 will 

be kept in a year group Bubble and will only be interacting with others in the Bubble. Within their Bubble students are advised to 

maintain social distance. Teachers and other staff will be going between Bubbles so will always ensure they socially distance from 

students and each other.  

There will be a slight change to the year 8 school day. You will not be using the main school entrance. You will need to arrive 

between 8:30 and 8:45 on the ‘Cage’ at Manor House Gardens.  You will be collected from here by your Family Group Leader at 

8:45 (Do not be late). The specific arrival time is to stagger arrivals for different year groups and ensure all are kept in their year 

group Bubbles.  

There will be a sixth family group in year 8 to ensure that class sizes remain no larger than 22 and to help practice social 

distancing in the classroom. There will also be six teaching groups for the same reason. You will find out your family groups on 

your first day back in September  

Year 8 will be based on the Humanities corridor on the second floor. This means that all your lessons will take place in the same 

room in order to reduce movement around the building.  Teachers will be coming to you for your lessons.  

Your social space for break time and lunch time will be The Learning Deck on the second floor. Sandwiches ca be pre ordered 

during family group and will be delivered to your social space during lunchtime. Free school meals will receive a sandwich lunch. I 

would however urge you to bring a packed lunch if at all possible.  

At the end of your school day (15:15) you will be dismissed by your period 6 teachers at the Manor House Gardens Gate. 

Students are expected to make their way straight home and not wait around after school.  

Please also be aware that pupils are encouraged to walk or cycle to school and to not use public transport if at all possible. If 

using public transport face masks must be worn. Parents will also not be permitted on site unless a pre-arranged appointment 

has been organised. It is vital that students arrive at their allotted time and entry point to avoid mixing with other Bubbles and 

this therefore cuts down the risk of disease transmission. 

Teachers have put together a list of challenges to complete for all subjects over the summer in the ‘Summer Work Book’. These 

will both extend students’ knowledge in each subject as well as build cultural capital to start the new academic year with rigour. I 

would urge you to have a go at all of these challenges.  

Please see specific plan on reverse. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the new plans for September please do 

contact myself, Mr Walshe or your Family Group Leader.  

I wish you a safe summer holiday and look forward to welcoming back to Trinity on Monday 7th September.  

 

Miss V. Wright  

Director of Learning for KS3 
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  Year 8:  

Arrival Time 
 

08:30-08:45 at Manor House Gardens Gate 
  

 
Entrance and exit 

Manor House 
Gardens gate 

Social space 
Break and Lunch time 

The Learning Deck 

 
Movement / Travel 

Remain in classrooms on Humanities Corridor 

 
Lunch arrangements 

In social space. 
We encourage students to bring packed lunch if possible.  

A limited trolley provision of sandwiches (pre ordered during family 
group) will be available to purchase. 

 
Leaving Time 

15:15 via Manor House Garden Gate 

 


